
Dear Senate Rules Committee, 
 
Using the National Popular Vote Compact to make everyone's vote count is the next best step for our 
electoral system. We should be represented by the politicians with the most voter support not by the 
politicians who have the most support inside a handful of swing states. 
 
I think that we should elect the President using a National Popular Vote and that the National Popular 
Vote Interstate Compact is the best way to do that. 
 
Please vote Yes on SB 870! 
 
Joshua Blount, Portland 
 


